SANTA VISIT 2022

Father Christmas has kindly agreed to take time out of

) his busy schedule to meet Grange Infant School Pupils.

He will be visiting on Thursday 15" December during
the school day.

Tickets are priced at £3, and every child will receive a gift from Santa.

Please purchase your child a ticket via our payment link by 5pm on
Wednesday 14" December.

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofgrangeschools

You must register first if you have not already done so, to purchase your
ticket. Depending on your device this is usually found in the top right hand
corner.

FAQ

Do we need to print my child’s ticket?

No, we will have the class list available on the day.
What if my child is absent on the day?

Please let us know by email to fogschools@outlook.com so we can still leave your child’s gift at
the office to collect another day.

Am | able to donate extra tickets so that other children don’t miss out?

Several of our lovely parents asked this last year and your contributions are gratefully received. If
you wish to make a donation, please purchase a separate ticket and use the name “Christmas
Gift” and choose any class when you check out.

Do | need to let the school know if | do not want my child to visit Father Christmas?

Yes, as every child will have the opportunity to meet Father Christmas, you must let the school
office, or ourselves know if you would like your child(ren) not to take part in Santa’s Grotto. This
will mean that your child will not meet Santa.

Many thanks for your continued support.

FOGS wishes you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!!



